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Our summer programming season is well underway with a variety of 
programs for people of all ages!  
 

This summer we are pleased to be offering Tech Tuesdays - a family 
friendly opportunity for children and their parents to come to the library 
and try out different types of technology.  All sessions will take place 
from and are drop in events with first come, first serve 
with the exception of Minecraft which requires registration.  
 

Ages 10-14. Show your creativity and skills by    
completing builds based on different themes.  
 

Beginner friendly with a variety of challenges to choose 
from. 
 

Mario Kart, Wii Sports, Super Smash Bros...come play as 
a family! 

 

  Try out our Oculus Rift for a unique 3D experience. 

 

Additional drop-in tech activities also available on: 
Saturday, July 9 – Minecraft 11:30 – 2:00 PM 

Saturday, August – Wii Games 11:30 – 2:00 PM  

 

These programs 
made possible 
through the                   
support of 

 

Joke of the Month 
 

Why are crabs so 
bad at sharing? 

 

Answer: 

Because they’re 
all shellfish. 

SUMMER HOURS 

Sundre Library will be 
keeping our current 

hours throughout the 
summer. See our  

website or the back of 
the newsletter for our 

open hours.  
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Do you have questions about how to use your laptop, tablet or IPAD? Is there something specific 
you would like to learn to do with your smart phone? Would you like to learn how to use your 
ereader or how to borrow ebooks from the library? 
 
Library staff are available all summer long to provide TECH TUTORING for adults and seniors for 
FREE. Call the library or stop by the circulation desk to book your appointment for one-on-one 
help using your own computer or device.  
 
          This program made possible through the support of 

 

This summer we have a variety of NEW activities for our Adult Reading 
Challenges. Pick up the brochure of available activities in library. Special 
thanks to our grand prize sponsor Elk & Owl.  
 

NEW this year...Sundre Books on Vacation. Take  a picture of a Sundre         
Library book on vacation and email it to the library. All submitted photos 
will be posted in library and patrons will be invited to vote for their        
favorite. Fan favorite wins a prize! 

 

Curious about virtual reality? Come try a 3D experience with our Oculus Rift ~ 
teen/adult sessions are available throughout the summer. See the back of the 
newsletter for dates and times. 

 

Learn the how-to basics of creating a 3D object with our 3D Printer Introduction 
sessions. Sessions take place on July 13 & August 10th from 6:00—8:00 pm. 
Please call to register as space is limited. Open to teens and adults. 

 

The library is pleased to welcome local author and archeologist Shari Peyerl 
as she shares from her new book Alberta’s Cornerstone: Archeological Ad-
ventures in Glenbow Ranch   Provincial Park.  

This book talks about the fascinating exploration of a vanished settlement in 
Glenbow Ranch Provincial Park, told from the framework of an archeologist’s 
memoir. Shari is an archaeologist, archivist and writer who loves using clues 
from written and oral history, archaeology and  genealogy to reveal how     
ordinary people contributed to history. Certain to be a fascinating evening! 
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Running July 5th to August 19th for children aged 4-11. Choose from a variety 
of weekly themes including Game On!, Superhero week, Ocean week, and  
Digging for Treasure. Sessions run Tuesdays through Fridays in the afternoons. 
See the website for more Kids Reading Challenge 

 

Help us read around the world!. Keep track of how many minutes your 
child is reading each day by writing it down on our reading logs.  Every 
minute of reading = 1 kilometer of distance. Return your completed    
reading logs and we’ll add the minutes to our wall.  

Summer Programming for Kids & Teens 
*See our website for more information and details on how to register.                           

This summer we’re hosting some tech opportunities just for 13-18 year olds. Teens are invited to 
come to one of our virtual reality sessions to try out a 3D experience. They are also invited to 
take part in one (or all) of our 3D Print Introduction sessions ~ to learn all 
the basics of creating a 3D print.  

Also happening this summer are Teen Takeover Games Nights ~ happening 
July 28th & August 26th from 6:30—8:30 PM. Teens get to takeover the   
library after hours for a night of games, good and fun! This event hosted in 
partnership with MVFRN.  

The Storywalk® signs are back up along the walking path along Main Avenue 
West, starting at 6th street (across from the King’s Motel) and ending at RR 54 
(across from Tim Hortons). Watch for a library staff favorite… I Can Only Draw 
Worms! 

Thanks to the Town of Sundre (Community Grant) and Sundre Dental Clinic 
for  their support in bringing Storywalk’s® back for 2022.   

In early-August we will have Basil plants in library available for purchase. This will 
be the last of the plant sales with all proceeds supporting the library. Plants will be 
available for sale for a few weeks.    

Thank you to all those who have purchased plants in support of the library.  



HOURS OF OPERATION 
 

Monday          CLOSED 

Tuesday     9:00—4:00 PM 

Wednesday   12:00—7:30 PM 

Thursday    12:00—4:30 PM 

Friday       12:00—4:30 PM 

Saturday   11:00—2:30 PM 
 

CLOSED Sundays, Mondays & 

(403) 638-4000 

sundre.prl.ab.ca 

Only a few of the dozens of items COMING SOON 

to the Sundre Library 

Don’t wait...place your hold now! 

 

 

Sandra’s  Picks 

*Available on 

Pressreader  


